5/2/13 USCIS - Field Office Closings

U.S. Citizenship
and Immigration
Services

Thursday, May 02, 2013

If an office is closed, USCIS will reschedule all appointments when we are able to resume operations.

Office Closings:

Tuscon, AZ Field Office is closed through Tuesday May 7, 2013. Reopening to the public on Wed May 8,
2013. The reason for the closure is to move to new offices: 4474 South Coach Drive, Tucson, AZ 85714.

Scheduled Office Closings:
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